
 
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 

Notice is given that the Barton Springs/Edwards Aquifer Conservation District Board of 

Directors will hold a Public Hearing at its regularly scheduled meeting on Thursday, 

April 13, 2023, at 5:00 p.m. at the District office located at 1124 Regal Row, Austin, 

Texas. 

 

DC South Fork, LLC (3939 Bee Caves Road, Suite C-100) and Creedmoor-Maha Water 

Supply Corporation (13709 Schriber Road) filed a well drilling application on July 5, 

2022, with the Barton Springs/Edwards Aquifer Conservation District (District) for one 

new nonexempt well. The well is proposed to be discretely completed in the Middle 

Trinity aquifer and is planned to be used as a public water supply well to support 

residents connected to the Creedmoor Maha WSC. A separate Production Permit 

Application will be required in order to operate and produce from this well in the future. 

The proposed well is located in Travis County on a 2-acre tract located at Twin Creek 

Park Dr (30°7’49.702” 97°49’18.017”). 

 

For further information, please contact the District, 1124 Regal Row, Austin, Texas 

78748, (512) 282-8441, bseacd@bseacd.org. You may also contact the applicants, DC 

South Fork, LLC at (512) 368-4000 and Creedmoor-Maha Water Supply Corporation 

(512) 642-5622. 

 

 

Came to hand and posted on a Bulletin Board in the Courthouse, Travis County, Texas, 

on this, the________ day of _________________ 2023 at _________ a.m. 

            

  

 

_________________________, Deputy Clerk 

       

       Travis County, TEXAS 
 

 


